St Paul's Music Supporters Group Report - May 2015

Meeting held 4th May 2015

- Music Dept is preparing for Music in the Park on 31st May, which involves all ensembles and choirs. This open air event is held in the school grounds behind the chapel and is a great opportunity for the children to perform and families to socialise.
- Big Band participated in Brisbane Bands Festival at the Jazz Club on 17th May 2015.
- Concert Band is taking part in QYMA competition on 21st May 2015.
- A dedicated Music Dept website is now live.
- Current funds \$10,067.16
- Pie Drive with Beefy's Pies going well. All through Flexischools which makes it easy.
- Music in the Park on 31st May MSG will be providing food, drinks, jumping castle and face painting. A busy day and should be a good fundraiser.
- We have also set up a fundraiser with Quickbeds hotel booking site which gives us a commission from bookings made using our registration code.
- Ordered Supporter Group banners to display at events and functions.
- Proposed date of next meeting 1st June 2015

Karen Mellor

President

Music Supporters Group